
Indianapolis Repeater Association, Inc. 
Board Meeting 
August 22, 2022 
 
 
Meeting was held via email and initiated by Frank Hughes, President. 
 
Board members emailed was John Shouse W9JS, Mike Sercer WA9FDO, Bob Burns AK9R, 
Wayne Michael AC9HP, Noel Mortier W9NMM, Dave Rogers KB9YYM, Matthew Bechdol 
W9SOX and David McOwen KD9PDJ. 
 
Members replying: 
Matthew, Mike, Noel, John, David, Bob, Wayne, John and Dave 
 
Matthew forwarded July General Membership meeting minutes as collected by K.C. Corbin, 
KC9MTL.  Minutes were approved with a name spelling correction and adjustment to 
attendees.  There were no descents. 
 
Bob emailed the August treasurers report which was approved with no descents. 
 
There was no further information on interference. 
 
Bob asked about life time membership certificates. 

Minutes collected from emails originating August 22 – September 24th between board 
members listed above and submitted by Matthew Bechdol W9SOX, IRA Board Secretary 

Minutes approved via emails collected by Matthew Bechdol 

 


